
MINUTES 
Conservation Lands Review Committee 
November 25, 2013 
6:45 pm 
 
Draft minutes to be reviewed and approved at a subsequent meeting. 
 
Present:  Ned Beecher, John Mersfelder, Chele Miller, Katy Thompson 
Also:  Nelson O’Bryan 
 
Reich/Gilman West Conservation Project  
This project is being done in conjunction with the Forest Society.  This meeting was to be focused 
solely on starting the local fundraising effort, trying to get pledges from some former Gilman 
donors so that we can advertise, in the fundraising letter that the Forest Society (Martha 
Twombley) is drafting, that we have a significant percentage of the needed project funds raised 
already.   
 
The Committee members present discussed outreach to some key potential donors.  Each 
member agreed to contact from one to four specific people and report any pledges to Ned within 
the week so that he could let Martha at the Forest Society know. 
 
Adjournment:  John moved, Katy seconded, all approved at 7:45 pm 
 
 
 
 


